
 

  

Gerda Zonruiter 

323 Ridgewood Cres, London, ON  

Nov. 28, 2018 

Planning and Environment Committee 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

London, Ontario  

To Members of the Planning and Environment Committee 

Re: Zoning for 446 York Street 

Please accept this letter of support for zoning 446 York Street to 

allow the establishment of a permanent supervised consumption 

and treatment services site.   

On balance, locating a supervised consumption facility at 446 York 

St. is likely to be more beneficial than harmful.  The Temporary 

Overdose Prevention Site housed in this location is accessible, has 

helped prevent overdose deaths and has supported people into 

drug treatment. As a tenant of Innovation Works, located nearby, I 

have not had any negative experiences as a result of the presence 

of the Site.   

Sincerely, 

 

Gerda Zonruiter 

 


